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The Cheon Shim Won would like to announce an exciting new project that will be happening in April of 

next year. The AA project will be located in Zambia and Kenya, and will be open to members 18+ who 

are willing to serve and volunteer in collaboration with Heavenly Africa. More details will be announced 

by CSW staff 
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